
 Arts Commission Proceedings 
May 26, 2021 

The Arts Commission met on May 26, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. in the City Hall, second floor, 
Conference Room.  The following members were present:  Stecker, Williamson, 
Hutchcroft, Rasmussen, and Byrd.  Absent: Davis, Jordan. 
Rasmussen moved; Williamson seconded to approve the agenda as presented.  Ayes: all 
those in attendance.  Nays: none. 
Williamson moved; Rasmussen seconded to approve the April 28, 2021 meeting minutes. 
Ayes: all those in attendance.  Nays: none.   
Hutchcroft stated she has had some conversations with Ondrea Elmquist about finances; 
the City is months away from taking credit cards.  The Arts Commission has a budget of 
$5,000.00 in a separate account.  The Commission discussed if a spreadsheet could be 
created to collect data from people who join a membership. 
The Commission discussed their setup schedule for the Arts in the Park Event and the 
Arts Commission’s booth on May 30, 2021.       
The Commission planned for the Farmer’s Market and 1st Thursday’s events on June 3, 
2021.  Stecker has made a poster/flyer as there is a lot of information to get to the 
community regarding free food, music, the farmers market, and the green space 
dedication.  The Boone County Chamber of Commerce has a liquor license for the 
summer and bracelets to show that people have been ID’d.  It was noted that local 
restaurants have shown interest but many have staffing issues and cannot attend.  
Hutchcroft will be at the Arts Booth at 5:00 p.m. on the southeast corner.    
The Commission discussed judging a photo contest at Pufferbilly Days.   
The next meeting will be June 23, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. at the Green Space.   
In other business, Williamson received a $100.00 donation, and suggested an idea about 
interactive music equipment.  The Commission discussed the timeframe of memberships; 
should they run January to December or from the month started for one (1) year.  Stecker 
stated that Kathi Stirling contacted her about kid’s classes.       
With no further business to come before the Commission the meeting was adjourned at 
6:15 p.m.  
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